
  

Question on Notice  
No. 692 

Asked on 25 May 2023 
 
Mr R Molhoek asked Premier and Minister for the Olympic and Paralympic Games  
(Hon. A Palaszczuk)―  
 
QUESTION: 
 
Will the Premier advise the total amount paid to members of the Queensland Plan 
Ambassadors Council as well as any other costs incurred for Ambassador Council meetings 
(reported separately by financial year) for the last three financial years and 2022-23 to date? 
 
ANSWER: 
 
I am advised by the Department of the Premier and Cabinet as follows. 
 
Members of the Queensland Plan Ambassadors Council have not been paid a remuneration 
between 2019-20 and 2022-23. Members are reimbursed for reasonable out of pocket 
expenses relating to their attendance at meetings, including meals and taxi fares.  
 
Total costs incurred in delivering Queensland Plan Ambassadors Council meetings were 
$7,816.04 (excl. GST) in 2019-20 (two meetings); $14,272.28 (excl. GST) in 2020-21 
(three meetings); $34,807.41 (excl. GST) in 2021-22 (four meetings); and $28,339.70 
(excl. GST) in 2022-23 as at 30 May 2023 (three meetings).     
 
 
  


